
      05.10.17                     

 This week  : 
Super sporty ….  
 

        
 
 
We have been promoting the importance of keeping fit and the benefits of sport in 
class this week. The children have been practising their football skills in PE 
sessions and developing their team work too. Despite the bus being a little late on 
Tuesday, we were able to start our swimming lessons in Thornbury. Some children 
of Diamond class have taken up the opportunity of extra- curricular activity and 
are participating cross country. 
 
Reading is an important focus for us at the moment and we encourage all children 
to read regularly at home. Although this differs from child to child a good bench 
mark is that they read at least one chapter or more a night balanced with Bug 
Club reading tasks too. Thank you to all the parents who supported your children 
with last week’s spelling investigation – there is another one for this week too (in 
your child’s spelling book ).  

We love to read in different learning spaces! 

          
 
 
                                      Mrs Moncrieff  
             
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


